

Our Lady Queen of Peace RC Primary School

Station Road, Penshaw, Houghton le Spring, DH4 7JZ Telephone: 0191 3823081 Fax: 0191 3823082

Email: olgop.primary@schools.sunderland.gov.uk

Website: www.olgoprcprimary.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs B. Reilly-O'Donnell

3rd March, 2016

Dear Parents,

The Mini Vinnies have been invited to the Stations of the Cross at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church on Wednesday 9th March from 12pm – 1pm. Whilst there, they will have a soup lunch but will also have their usual lunch in school. The children will be accompanied by Mrs Reilly-O'Donnell.

Please complete and return the tear off slip to confirm any allergies.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs B. A. Reilly-O'Donnell **Head Teacher**

Stations of the Cross & Soup Lunch – 9 th March 2016	
Name of child:	Class:
My child has NO allergies	
My child has the following allergies:	

(please circle appropriately)















